
DATES & ARTISTS GUESTS

Thursday, March 30, 2023 - Carpinteria
The Symphony Brass

Thursday, May 11, 2023 - Montecito
Guest Artist Philippe Quint, violin

Sunday, April 30, 2023 - Carpinteria
Guest Artist Gilles Apap, violin

100

100

40

Concert Apéritifs

SEVEN INTIMATE PERFORMANCES IN DISTINCTIVE, PRIVATE HOMES  

Maestro Nir Kabaretti has curated a series of seven house concerts to celebrate The Symphony's milestone

70th Anniversary and to bring music lovers together in intimate and exclusive settings. 

Each event features a 60-minute concert with visiting guest artists who will be performing that week with the

Orchestra or The Symphony's own superb musicians. Guests will be treated to musical selections thoughtfully

chosen by the Maestro to reflect the hosts and their unique homes!

Held in magical, private residences, generously donated by Symphony hosts, each of these one-of-a-kind
events will be held from 4:30 to 7:00 pm and will include heavy appetizers, libations, and plenty of time to talk
with Nir, the musicians and each other!  

A 70th Anniversary Season-Long Fundraiser

You're Invited!

The address of the private locations will be revealed to event attendees the week of the event!

Thank you to the 
Santa Barbara Symphony's 70th Anniversary

Concert Apéritif Committee Chairs:

Deborah Bertling, Meg Burnham, 
Melody DuPrau, Janet Garufis, Sybil Rosen and

Anne Smith Towbes

Contact Juli Askew, Development Manager
805-898-8785 or jaskew@TheSymphony.org

Support The Symphony and Reserve Your

Concert Apéritif Series Tickets Today!

All SERIES purchases include a PAIR of tickets. 

7-Series: $5,000*

4-Series: $3,500*

3-Series: $2,800*

*80% of your ticket price is tax-deductible. 
Our generous hosts and event sponsors are helping to cover all our costs!

INDIVIDUAL TICKETS
$500 per person

The first four in the series were a big success.  We invite you to join us for the last three!

Thank you to the 
Santa Barbara Symphony's 
70th Anniversary Committee Members:

Mikki Andina and Nancy Golden

New Date!


